From the
SECRETARY-GENERAL'S

schedule

November 2002

1 November

Secretary-General Takashi Tajima attended the second consultative meeting with
Japanese manufacturing companies to discuss greater private-sector involvement in and
contribution to Green Productivity. The meeting was hosted by the APO in the
Secretariat.

12 November
Attended the Nihon Keizai Shimbun Inc. 10th Japanese Business Leaders’ Conference on
Environment and Development, Tokyo.

14 November

Received Mr. Dennis T. Ling, Manager, Business Development and Marketing Division,
State of Hawaii Department of Business, Economic Development and Tourism, who paid a
courtesy visit to the Secretariat.

Served as a moderator in the international forum on “The 2002 G8 Presidency and
Canadian Foreign Policy” organized by the Japan Institute of International Affairs,
Tokyo.

20-21 November
Attended the forum on Japan’s reform and restructuring organized by the Japan
Productivity Center for Socio-Economic Development.

28-29 November

Presented a welcome address at the International Ecotourism Conference Okinawa. He
also attended the APO workshop on GP and Ecotourism (28 Nov-1 Dec) held to coincide
with the conference so that participants could benefit from both programs.

Mr. Tajima addressing the International Ecotourism Conference Okinawa. On the platform are: (L—R)
Mr. Masayuki Noha, President, Okinawa Convention and Visitors Bureau; Mr. Kazuo Aichi, President,
Japan Ecotourism Society; and Mr. Shigemasa Higa, Vice Governor of Okinawa
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